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Vitale, Matthew J - DNR

From: Vitale, Matthew J - DNR
Sent: Wednesday, September 05, 2018 2:26 PM
To: Ken Shimko
Subject: RE: Julson Store Remedial Excavation - Field Report - Excavation complete

Ken, 
 
The additional mob under LSE10 is approved for $831.92. 
 
-Matt  
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 
Matthew Vitale 
Phone: (715) 839-3760 
Matthew.Vitale@wisconsin.gov 

 
 

From: Ken Shimko <kshimko.meridianenv@gmail.com>  
Sent: Friday, August 31, 2018 5:08 AM 
To: Vitale, Matthew J - DNR <Matthew.Vitale@wisconsin.gov> 
Subject: RE: Julson Store Remedial Excavation - Field Report - Excavation complete 
 
Matt. 
 
Thanks for approval below for additional tonnage.  I submitted the invoicing to PECFA and they have been approved for 
payment. 
 
I received a call yesterday from PECFA staff who reviewed the invoices and noted that we had not invoiced for 
 

24 Limited Soil Excavation Consultant LSE10 Primary Mob/Demob Site $            

 
PECFA suggested we contact the DNR Project Mgr (you) and request approval for this mob cost…we can then submit this 
cost on our next claim. 
 
Can you approve the Primary Mob/Demob cost for the soil excavation of $831.92?  I think a note to tracker or an 
email similar to below will be adequate for PECFA Claims.   
 
Please call me with any questions (I am working in Jump River this week and next – no cell service). 
 
Thanks 
 
 
Kenneth Shimko, PG 
Meridian Environmental Consulting, LLC 
2711 North Elco Road 


